
 

 

Tuesday, 23 June 2020 

 

Coronavirus Update  

  

Due to the announcement made on Tuesday 23rd June 2020 we are still sadly closed. 

 

We have been busy at the club planning for a provisional 4th July restart, however after hearing the 

announcement today this is not the case.  We will be reopening when allowed to do so, but no firm 

date as yet has been given. 

 

When we do reopen, we will be adhering strictly to the new regulations, whatever these may be.  

We will be using a booking system where members will be requested to book slots in order to use 

the gym or poolside facilities.  Spaces will be limited, and time slots will be used, we will build into 

this breaks where the club will be empty so we can clean all the touch points. 

 

If you have cancelled your standing order and or direct debit whilst we have been closed you will 

need to sign up to a new direct debit before we reopen to keep your membership active.  If you are 

struggling with this please do email me, sales@watersplash.org and I will help you do this.  We will 

be wanting to keep contact down whilst in the club so membership queries are going to be dealt 

with via email and phone, rather than face to face in reception. 

 

This is a very sad time for the staff and members of the club, we are a small community club, where 

members are more like friends, coming to the club it is a big part of people’s lives, please make an 

effort to keep in touch with each other, we will need each other’s support and friendship to get 

through this. 

 

Please can I ask all members to follow the medical advice, look after yourselves and then when we 

are able to reopen, we can all get back to some normality. 

 

I can assure you we will be back! Stay Safe Everyone 

mailto:sales@watersplash.org

